
The Jewell City Council met in a special session Tuesday February 18, 2025 at the Jewell City Hall starting at 6:00 p.m.  Mayor 
Pro Tem Loyal Winborn called the meeting to order with Council members: Aaron Boor, Stacy Alsager, and Scott Rohloff, 
and Steve Butler present.   
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Alsager made a motion to approve the February 18, 2025 agenda.  Butler seconded the motion.  

Roll Call 5—0.  Motion carried 

2025-2026 BUDGET:  The council discussed upcoming projects: CIT phase 3 discovery and phase 2 repairs need to be 

completed, loop the water main on East Lane, replace water main on Jewell between 2nd and 3rd street, and various street 

repairs throughout town. The council also discussed discretionary giving. The council went through the list of expenditures 

and revenues anticipated for the 2025-2026 fiscal year. The purpose of this meeting was to work on the budget and no 

formal decisions were made. 

ADJOURN: Boor made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Alsager seconded the motion.  Roll Call 5—0. Motion carried.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 p.m.  

 

_______________________                                                       ________________________________ 

Regina Beaune, City Clerk                                                             Loyal Winborn, Mayor Pro Tem 

 


